
Seasonal Decor Regulations 

Dear Tenants, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind you of the regulations regarding 

seasonal decorations in our community. 

General Guidelines 

• All decorations must be removed within one week after the holiday concludes. 

• Decorations should not obstruct common areas or entryways. 

• Use only fire-safe materials for indoor decorations. 

• Outdoor lighting must be approved and should be in compliance with local regulations. 

Prohibited Items 

• Live trees and wreaths are not permitted inside the apartments. 

• Light displays that create excessive noise or brightness are not allowed. 

• Items that could cause property damage or safety hazards should be avoided. 

Your cooperation helps maintain a safe and enjoyable living environment for everyone. Should 

you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Property Management Team] 


